
PCMANews.org Acknowledgements and Thanks 

The Polo Club Maintenance Association (HOA) Communications Committee began its work in May 2023 

to “create and publish relevant, interesting and entertaining information and content regarding life at 

Trilogy at the Polo Club on multiple outlets.” The committee soon focused on building a website for the 

community. We want to thank all those who are responsible for what you see on the website. Thanks to 

Sue Anderson, Tim Balliet, Patti Balliet, John Bugalla, Michael Cali, Delphi Law Group, John Denlinger, 

Lloyd Edelberg, Joe Ganem III, John Garcia, George Haas, Sandy Lorion, Richard Loyd, Ann Miller, Paragon 

Media (Chris Emerick, Peyton Schabilion), Luc R. Pelletier, Rick Rapp, Richard Rizzo, Lexi Sargent, Saul 

Shenkman, Shawn Stoller, and Cherrie Wallace.  


